
N E W S L E T T E R  -  DECEMBER 2018 

  

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO:  

Corrina Molinaro (chairperson) from Masters Gallery Foods, and her committee for doing an 

amazing job planning this event. 

Oostburg State Bank—for donating the prize money. 

OACOC Businesses – for being willing to participate either by having an entry in the parade, 

having your business open additional hours, or raising money for various charities and  

organizations.   

~ WE APPRECIATE EVERYONE WHO HELPED MAKE THIS EVENT POSSIBLE ~ 

~ IT WAS ENJOYED BY ALL WHO ATTENDED ~ 

OACOC CHRISTMAS PARADE 
Held on Saturday, November 24, 2018 

 
We ended up having over 30 entries and they were all amazing!  The winners were:   
First Place: Oostburg Fire Department, Second Place: First Presbyterian Church, and Third 
Place: Oostburg Lumber Co.   



 

OACOC CHRISTMAS SOCIAL 

DECEMBER 5, 2018 

We want to THANK Carl and Linda Roethel for doing such a fabulous job of hosting the Oostburg  

Area Chamber of Commerce Christmas Social this year.  It was a great turn out and everyone that  

attended seemed to really enjoy it!  Many also enjoyed a tour of their beautiful and spacious new 

building, now located on the east end of town.  The OACOC really appreciates all of the planning and 

work that you and your family put into this evening.  

If you would be interested in having your business host this event in 2019, please contact Terri 

Mentink at oostburgchamber@gmail.com.  Thanks in advance for your consideration!  

 



OACOC NEXT QUARTERLY MEETING 

WHEN:  January 30, 2019 

WHERE:  Masters Gallery Foods 

WHAT TIME:  12:00 pm 

COST: $10.00 per person 

 

We will enjoy a bite to eat,  followed by a business meeting. We will also be hearing from 

Mark Grasse and end our meeting with a tour.  Should be very interesting; hope you can 

make it!  Watch for an invitation via email to RSVP in the near future.   

Home of the OOSTBURGER 
The OACOC Board of Directors have designed a t-shirt, along with the 

professional help of Mountain Promotions.  We are selling the t-shirts 

to help promote Oostburg.  This colorful design is printed on a gray  

t-shirt, along with the OACOC logo printed on the left sleeve.   

They are currently available for $12.00!    

Who do you know that would enjoy wearing one?  

You can place an order or purchase at Daane Ace Hardware, Judi’s 

Place, or Voskuil Machine Company.  Special THANKS to these  

businesses for their willingness to sell them for the OACOC. 



WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST OACOC MEMBER 

CUSTOM CRAFT ROOFING & CONSTRUCTION, LLC 

 

We want to give a warm welcome to Zac Casper 

and his employees.  They joined the Oostburg 

Area Chamber in December.  Their business is  

located at 210 S. Business Park Dr. Suite A, in 

Oostburg.      

They can be reached at 920-946-2566 or 

office@customcraft.cc. 

Welcome Zac, Nelson, Wayne and Nicole!!!  We hope you feel welcome, find  

opportunities to get involved, and truly enjoy being a member of the OACOC. 

 

Wishing you a year that’s promising, exciting, inspiring and full of fun! 

Happy New Year everyone! 


